From: Elliott, Robin

To: john_desiderio@bayhealth.org

Cc: Adam Henry (ahenry@keystonephysics.com
Subject: NRC License No. 07-14850-01 Amendment Request
Date: Monday, July 22, 2013 1:54:00 PM

Licensee Name: Bayhealth Medical Center
License No.: 07-14850-01

Docket No.: 030-07565

Mail Control No.: 580934

Dear Mr. Desiderio,

As per my phone conversation with Adam Henry on your behalf today, additional
information is needed to process the amendment request for Bayhealth Medical Center.

You indicated the sealed sources from 793 South Queen Street were removed.
Please indicate if they were transferred to one of your other locations or to a waste
broker.

Please provide a copy of the most recent leak tests for the sealed sources.

Please provide the calibration date for the well counter used to count the wipe tests
on the April 19, 2013 close out survey for the 793 South Queen Street, Dover DE
location.

If there was any waste material remaining at the 793 South Queen Street location,
please address its final disposition.

Once we receive the additional information requested, we should be able to finalize the
processing of your amendment. You may respond to my attention in writing by letter or fax
(610-337-5269), referencing mail control 580934. If we do not receive a reply from you
within 15 calendar days from the date of this e-mail, we will assume that you do not wish
to pursue your renewal.

Regards,

Robin £ Eliott

Health Physicist

U.S. NRC, Region |

2100 Renaissance Blvd, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713
(610) 337-5076 voice

(610) 337-5269 fax

Robin.Elliott@nrc.gov
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